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Regatta Secretary – Michael Curran





3, The Poplars,
Graiguecullen,








Co. Carlow.

Mob : 087 – 6432830


E:mail: michael58curran@gmail.com
NON-STATUS

CARLOW REGATTA Sunday June 2nd 2024 – one day event for 2024
Under the rules of Rowing Ireland 
Dear Secretary,
Carlow Rowing Club wish to invite your club to participate in our annual regatta.

Enclosed please find Prospectus for Carlow Regatta.
· All entries on Rowing Ireland Tracker entry system

· Entries close on Wednesday  22ndMay at 19.00pm
· The draw will take place on Saturday the 25th May at  Carlow Rowing Club 
· Hot and Cold food will be on sale throughout the day
· All participating clubs are responsible for their own Insurance.

· Each competitor may only enter a maximum of two events on the day.
· Coxes must wear a life jacket or will not be allowed to compete.

· Full Regatta Timetable will be on the Tracker on www.rowingireland.ie Wednesday May 31st
· Regatta committee reserves the right to limit entries in any event to two per club. 

· Courses are 2 lanes, 600metres approx and 2 lanes 1,100 metres approx. 

Please note – “The management and committee of Carlow Rowing Club accept no liability or responsibility for any injury or damage to persons or property arising during the course of the Regatta or otherwise
All Junior 14 Sculling Events will be run over a shorter course.

In the event of a large entry in any of the other sculling events we may need to run a time-trial to determine the four semi-finalists.

This time-trial will be run-off first thing on the morning of the Regatta. The following rules will apply-

· Numbers will be allocated based on the Tracker entry

· If there is a requirement to run this time-trial we will ask all those participating to declare the Friday of the event by e-mail?
· We will allow a sufficient time gap between Scullers to allow for any incidents on the course.

· There will be a number of Static Umpires and Marshalls along the course.

· Semi-finalists will be announced within 30 minutes of the time-trial. The actual times will not be made available until after the final in the event has been rowed. 
As we are a one day event this year, we anticipate a full day’s racing.  As a result, we may not be in a position to facilitate changes to the timetable.  Please ensure that you have sufficient equipment to accommodate your entry.
Additional Safety Messages
While we do encourage coaches to cycle up to the start and follow races. It is important that all coaches or anyone else who is cycling the course that they obey instructions from stewards. Failure to obey stewards may result in a false start been awarded to that crew. 
Notice to all Junior 14 Crews and Under
We are requesting that coaches cycle up to the start with Jun 14 events.

Please also note that there is an equalising buoy at Montgomery Street bend which is an integral part of the course
Yours sincerely,

__________________
Michael Curran

Regatta Secretary
CARLOW ROWING CLUB








